
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 9/11/2013 11:23:18 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Pipeline Safety Trust Conference Link 

Thanks 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

(916) 267-7201 Cell 

ejh@cpuc.c3.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2013 10:47 AM 
To: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 
Subject: Pipeline Safety Trust Conference Link 

http://pstrust.org/trust-intiatives-programs/pipelin.e-safetv-trust-an.Jiu3l-conferen.ces/20.13-
pipeline-safetv-trust-conference 

It's November 21 & 22 in New Orleans. 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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